
 
 
 
 
 

Pearl River Valley Water Supply District 
Request for Proposals    2025-0100 

Real Estate Appraisal Services 
 
 

Sealed proposals will be received by the Pearl River Valley Water Supply District (“District”), 
Attn: Jill McMurtrey, until 2:00 p.m. on Wednesday, July 23, 2025, in the office of the Pearl 
River Valley Water Supply District, 115 Madison Landing Circle, P.O. Box 2180, Ridgeland, 
Mississippi 39158, for professional real estate appraisal services. At that time proposals will be 
publicly opened and read aloud.  Proposals received after that time will not be accepted and will 
be returned unopened.   

 
Periodically the District has the need for professional real estate appraisals for both commercial 
and residential lease property within the District’s boundary. 
 
For letter of instructions contact Jill McMurtrey at Pearl River Valley Water Supply District at 
the above address, jmcmurtrey@therez.ms, or 601-856-6574. 
 
The award, if made, will be to the party or parties submitting the proposal deemed most 
favorable to the District at the time the proposals are received. The District may select more than 
one proposal for service.  The District reserves the right to reject all proposals and to waive any 
formalities or irregularities in the proposals received.  The District intends to issue a two (2) year 
contract for appraisal services with the option of two (2) consecutive one (1) year contract 
extensions.   
 
For Publication:  June 23, 2025 
​ ​     June 30, 2025 
 
 
 
 
Adam Choate 
General Manager 


